
 

 
 

 
Village of Corfu Regular Meeting 

Aug 9, 2023 at 6:30pm 
6:30 pm                        Open Meeting 
                                       Pledge of Allegiance                               
 
Planning & Code Enforcement:     
 Update-Permits received for new build at 16 Depot St., In-ground Pool & Fence 59 E. Main 

St, Shed at 12 Prospect, Barn Demolition at 41 W. Main St. 
 
Police: Update-Claim for reimbursement of $921.70 was been submitted to Genesee County- Stop 

DWI Program for the Stinger Spike System on 7/19/2023. 
 
Court: Update-  
 
Maintenance: -Maintenance Report 
 -Village Signs 
 -Loren Vincent, Maintenance Worker is scheduled to start on Aug. 15, 2023 
 -Skid loader-update 
 -Follow up-Lines to be re-painted at the intersection on the sidewalks/four corners.  
  
Office   -Approve the 7/12/2023 Regular meeting minutes 
   -Motion to approve payment of bills from 7/26/2023 
   -Motion to approved payment of bills for 8/9/2023 
   -Property Taxes are 98% collected, there are four unpaid tax bills as of 8/1/2023 

-Town of Pembroke gas invoice from previous year received.  A portion will be allocated to 
last year’s budget. Beginning Oct 1, 2023 fuel will no longer be available from the 
Pembroke Town Hall.  Deputy Clerk has reached out to Reisdorf’s for information. 
-AFR Annual Financial Report (formerly the AUD) is being competed by Singer Lewak, 
Nicole Ryan.  She has received all reports and information to complete. 
-Income Survey Update-Jay Grasso, G&G Municipal Consulting sent email on 7/13/2023 
stating survey will go out early August, door to door canvassing in the end of Aug with 
completion in Sept.  
-CFA grant- all paperwork and letters of support were submitted 
-NPS (Nonpoint Source Planning Grant for Stream Debris & Management) was submitted 
by MRB Group  
-Mike Hobbs contacted the office regarding our bank accounts.  He is currently an 
employee of Five Star Bank.  We discussed the rate that the village Money Market is 
currently at 1.50% and Five Star is offering a rate of 4.5% 
 

Sewer:   -Update- Per Brian Schollard, Camden Group- the Town of Batavia cleaned the Cohocton 
lift station, Aerator may need to be purchased and Camden will communicate call outs 
going forward. 

 -Municipal Solutions has requested EFC Reimbursement-Draw #9 in the amount of 
$101,700.98 and states we should see it come in the week of August 7th, 2023  

 
 



Beautification:   -Farmer’s Market Updates  
   -Autumn in the Village Updates 
   -Status of the bench for Al Starkweather 

-The Village has received three (3) donations to purchase US Flags per Mayor Sargent’s 
request in the Summer Newsletter 

 
Misc: -CFA grant- all paperwork and letters of support were submitted  

-Update on Corfu Plaza  
-Discussion on the potential property purchase 

 
 
 
 M & T Account-Month end 

balances Balance on July 31, 2023 
    
General Fund $624,638.58  

General Fund Money Market $480,786.14  

Trust & Agency $17,415.72 
Sewer Account $36,099.68 
Sewer Money Market $63.90  


